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AdministrativeREPORT

The annual dues statements will be mailed to the membership
after January 1, 2013. It is imperative that your contact informa-
tion is kept current at our office at all times. Please call me or
send an email with any updated mailing addresses or phone
numbers. Your annual dues payment is payable on February 15th
and will be assessed a $250 late fee if not paid by March 31, 2013.
In making on-line bank payments through Plumas Bank, it is
necessary for you to refer to a Lot number or DPA property
address in order for it to be credited properly.

The buoy lottery, rack storage application and beach boat storage
application will be mailed in early February. If you do not wish to
be on that mailing list, please notify me if you have not already
done so. This will assist the Association in saving money in
unnecessary postage and paper costs. Please provide all the
required documents in the member’s name in order to be a partici-
pant in the buoy lottery. The Association’s buoy field and beach
storage racks are for member’s only — not renters of your property.

Once again, the buoy lottery will be held at the end of March. You
will be informed of your buoy assignment and rack storage
assignments thereafter. For those of you who do not get your
lottery choice in Drawing B, a waiting list will be maintained in the
main office and you will be contacted if a buoy becomes available.

by Debbie Wolf

Regarding the kayak/canoe/paddleboard storage racks — only
ONE watercraft is allowed in each storage spot at any given time.
There were a few incidences this year where a paddleboard was
placed on top of a kayak or canoe in the assigned space without
going through the application process. This is NOT permitted. A
paddleboard is considered a watercraft and must be treated the
same as a kayak or canoe for storage. It requires the same fee and
application process. Only two boats per Lot can be included in
the application form. Regular audits will be performed through-
out the storage season and any boats deemed “illegal” will be
removed from the racks or the Dollar Point beach. Each boat is
required to have a DPA lock and include a 2013 DPA boat sticker
to be stored on the beach at any time.

All boats must be removed from the racks and the beach by
November 15, 2013. There were a few not removed by the
deadline date this year. Please make arrangements for removal at
the end of the summer season if you do not plan to be in Dollar
Point during the fall months. Storage over the winter is not
permitted anywhere on the DPA facilities.

As always, feel free to call me at 530-583-4487 with any
questions or concerns. Thank you for your cooperation. Happy
holidays!









